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Hello! 

 

My name is Miss Hardy-Trodd and I will 

be your teacher when you start at 

Sandringham School in September. 

I am very much looking forward to you 

being one of my marvellous Moles! 

 

Here are some of the other adults you 

will meet with me at ‘big school’. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Here are some photos from your new school... 

Moles Classroom Role Play 

Playground Trim Trail 

Hall Toilets 


